
Caleb Spear, PE 
 

My name is Caleb Spear, a licensed fire protection engineer with Michael Baker International. 

I’ve been an active participant in the SFPE Rocky Mountain Chapter and fire protection 

community since 2018. I am running for a Director position and aiming to assist the chapter 

continue their growth in participation and community outreach. I’m especially interested in 

increasing awareness of the FPE industry skillset and the value we add to our 

Architecture/Engineering, and Code Enforcement partners.  

I have experience working as a fire sprinkler contractor and a fire protection engineer for 

multiple firms in the Denver area. My expertise involves building and life safety code analysis, 

fire alarm and fire sprinkler design, means of egress and passive fire protection evaluations. As a 

FPE, I often serve as the “bridge” between owners, contractors, and the AHJ to help ensure 

buildings are designed in a safe and functional manner that satisfies the needs of all 

stakeholders. With my experience, and the experience of SFPE has a whole, I would like to raise 

awareness of the solutions the FPE field can provide to the community.  

I look forward to the opportunity to promote the SFPE Rocky Mountain Chapter! Thank you for 

your consideration.  


